
Join our Autism Citizenship Board!

We are looking for autistic people to join our Autism Citizenship 
Board.

Together we will make sure your voices are heard and 
influence decisions made around health and care across 
the North East and North Cumbria. 

The board meets 4 times a year and has 2 representatives from 
each local authority area. It will be co-chaired by one of the 
representatives and a member of staff from Inclusion North. 

We can offer an involvement fee and cover your travel costs.

Dates for 2024: 

1st May (Middlesbrough)

7th August (Carlisle)

6th November (Sunderland)

5th February 2025 (Northumberland)

If you want more information or would like to get involved, 

contact kimberly.bellhouse@inclusionnorth.org or call 

07843 413 197

mailto:Kimberly.Bellhouse@inclusionnorth.org

	Slide 1: Join our Autism Citizenship Board!

